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 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL   
Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

                             DATES 
 
April 22-26………………....OAA Testing  
April 26………….....……………Interims 
 

Interims: 
Interims will be going home 
with students on 
April 26th. 
 

 

SPRING FUNDRAISER:  
 
LaBrae Middle School students are delivering 
the items that were sold for the Spring Fund-
raiser.  We appreciate your continued support. 
 
 

Students of 
the month:  
March 
 
6th grade 
Marissa Roberts 
Colton Stoneman 
 
7th grade   
Carolynn Clark 
Riley Sullivan  
 
8th grade 
Tommy Parker 
Brittany Stassinis 

 

 

 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL   
Dear Parents/Guardians:  State Testing for the 2012-13 school year begins on 
April 22nd. Students in grades 6-8 will test Monday through Wednesday with 
make-ups on Thursday and Friday.  Students in 6th and 7th grade will take two 
tests while 8th graders will take 3 tests.  Additional information will be 
provided as we move closer to our testing dates.  We need students here on 
time, rested and fed. The cafeteria will be providing breakfast as they normally 
do. Testing results usually arrive back at the building around June 15th.  
Students in  academic trouble for this school year with be notified at school 
and a letter will be sent home notifying parents.  The intent of any school is to 
provide students with the necessary knowledge needed to be promoted to the 
next grade level. Unfortunately some students find themselves in a bad 
situation this time of the year. OAA scores do help in the process of 
determining who is promoted, advanced, or retained. The school year is not 
over following OAA testing, there is a month of school left and student 
performance continues to matter. This is the last grading period and the most 
important for all of our students. Stay on them at home and we’ll do the same 
here. Have a great month.   

       Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 
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